
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

December 18, 2023 
 

Student Council 
Hello invaders, as the holiday season approaches, we are happy to invite you to join us in the 
holiday assembly on December 22nd. There will be fun activities and performances, don’t miss it! 

 

Cafe 
Don't miss out on our delicious holiday poutine this week in the cafe at lunch. Enjoy a classic fav 
with a holiday flare and don't forget to grab a treat from our Holiday bake shop too! See you at 
lunch! 

 

Indigenous 
Students 

Attention all First Nations, Metis, and Inuit students! You are invited to lunchtime BINGO and 
BANNOCK on Wednesday, December 20 in Room 211. Bring a friend and your BINGO dabbers for 
some soup, bannock, and good company. If you have any questions, please see Sundown, 
Innisdale’s Indigenous Graduation Coach, or Ms. Harrington. 
 

Movie Night 

We are hosting a big movie night for all of you this Thursday after School from 2:30-6:30 in our Little 
Theater, just in time to have some extra fun after a day at K-Cup! For just $5, you get a ticket to see 
both Frozen and Frozen 2, popcorn and a beverage of your choice between pop, water, or hot 
chocolate! Purchase your ticket on School Cash Online. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

Swim Team 
Last Tuesday, 15 Innisdale students competed at the GBSSA finals. Of our 36 races, we took home 
7 gold, 5 silver, 5 bronze and another 8 more top ten finishes earning top place in the girls division 
and 3rd place in the boys division. Congratulations to the 13 athletes moving on to OFSAA. 
 

 


